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Welcome to the 2019-20 School Year Panther 
Families!

We have a great and wonderful year planned for 
our students and your children.  We will be 
reaching out to all of you more this year than ever 
before and we will make sure Rosemead High 
School continues to be the most welcoming and 
highest performing high school not only in our 
district and the San Gabriel Valley, but in the 
whole State of California!  I look forward to seeing 
all of you at our Back to School Night on Tuesday, 

September 10th at 6:00 p.m.!

Here are the ways we are making this happen and we appreciate your 
feedback and help as we move along this journey.

1.  RHS is hosting a parent night on Wednesday, September 18th 
at 6:00pm.  Here we will review our progress towards our pathways, 
Accreditation process for our school and courses to be accepted by 
universities and Title I parent night.

2.  We have two focused themes that support Rosemead High School's 

Vision Statement, "The VISION of Rosemead High School is to 
empower and nurture all students and staff to be responsible, 
resilient, respectful, and creative individuals who are prepared 
to achieve their full potential."
A.  Everyone who enters Rosemead High School will feel 
welcomed, loved and supported.
 B.  All classes will focus on Speaking and Listening Skills. 

Thank you all for a wonderful beginning of the year and I look forward to 
seeing you all at our upcoming events.

Sincerely,

Dr. Brian Bristol
Principal
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Message from the 
Parent Center 

Hello Parents! 

Welcome to the 2019-2020 
school year!  

First and foremost, I wanted to 
welcome freshmen parents to our 
Panther Family. For those of you 
who don’t know me, my name is 
Vanessa Salazar and I am your 
School Community Liaison. My 
office is located in Room 10 in 
the main building of our school, 
and my office hours are 
Monday-Friday from 7 am-2:30 
pm. I am available to help 
provide resources for parents and 
families to support student 
learning both at home and at 
school.   

As a reminder, the Parent Center 
will continue to use the 
REMIND App to update you on 
upcoming RHS information. If 
you need assistance with using 
REMIND or School Loop, come 
by the Parent Center or you can 
contact me at 626-286-3141 ext. 
2864 or through email at 
vanessa.salazarver@emuhsd.org. 
Looking forward to collaborating 
with all of you.  

Sincerely, 

Vanessa Salazar 

RHS 
Tales & Paws  

September 2019
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Regular Bell Schedule 

0 Period  6:50-7:45 55 min 
1st Period 7:50-8:46     56 min 
2nd Period 8:57-9:53 56 min 
NUTRITION 9:53-10:05 12 min 
3rd Period 10:11-11:07 56 min 
4th Period 11:13-12:09 56 min 
LUNCH 12:09-12:46 37 min 
5th Period 12:52-1:48 56 min 
6th Period 1:54-2:50 56 min 

Late Start Dates (Mondays) 

August 26, 2019 
September 9, 2019 
September 23, 2019 

October 7, 2019 
 October 21, 2019 
November 4, 2019 
November 18, 2019 
December 2, 2019 
December 16, 2019 
January 13, 2020 
January 27, 2020 
February 3, 2020 

February 24, 2020 
March 9, 2020 

March 16, 2020 
April 6, 2020 
April 20, 2020 
May 18, 2020 
June 1, 2020 

Late Start Bell Schedule 

0 Period  6:50-7:45 55 min 
1st Period 9:15-10:00      45 min 
2nd Period 10:06-10:51 45 min 
3rd Period 10:57-11:41 44 min 
4th Period 11:47-12:31 44 min 
LUNCH 12:31-1:08 37 min 
5th Period 1:14-1:59 45 min 
6th Period 2:05-2:50 45 min 

Attendance Office would like to welcome our 
students and families to the 2019-2020 school 
year.  

As we begin another school year together, we 
would like to take this opportunity to thank all of 
you parents for your continued support and 
partnership in ensuring that your students arrive 
to school daily and on time. Remember, students 
cannot learn if they are not in school.  

We look forward to working with everyone this 
school year and wanted to remind our families of 
a few important things that will help us all have a 
successful school year: 

 • If possible, we encourage you to set up all 
appointments, medical and/or personal, outside 
of school hours to avoid your student missing 
valuable class time.  

• If your student is absent from school for any 
reason, please send a note or call the school to 
clear the absence within 24 hours. Unresolved 
absences will result in a recorded truancy and a 
Saturday Detention will be assigned.  

• If you need to pick your student up from school 
early, please make sure you bring a photo ID 
with you to the Attendance Office. Students will 
not be released to anyone without presenting 
proper identification. 

RHS Attendance Office 
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UPCOMING EVENTS
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Date Day Activities

2 Monday Labor Day NO SCHOOL 

3-6 Tues.-Friday Senior Photos in the Auditorium 

3 Friday Club Rush 

9 Monday Late Start: Department PD

10 Tuesday Back to School Night @ 6:00 PM in the Auditorium 

12 Thursday Parent Workshop: A-G Requirements (Spanish) 9:00 am in room 10

13 Friday Senior Sunrise: 5:30 am - 7:30 am @ Rosemead Stadium 

16 Monday Spirit Week for Homecoming Begins 

18 Wednesday Title I Meeting @ 9:00 am OR 6:00 pm in Room 43

19 Thursday Parent Workshop: Mental Health 101 (Spanish/English) @ 9:00 am in Room 
10

20 Friday Homecoming Game @ 7:00 pm Dance to follow after @ RHS Gym 

23 Monday Late Start: Schoolwide

23 Monday District College Night @ EMHS 5pm- 7pm 

26 Thursday Student of the Month Luncheon 

27 Friday First Grading Period Ends. 
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